
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, November 5, 2024 2:45 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/5/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09808-2024 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: TECO's request for rate increase 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2024 12:19 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: TECO's request for rate increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20240026 

Thanks 

CGriffin 

-----Original Message-----
From: Pamela Cannella <pamcannella36@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 8:47 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO's request for rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please, deny TECO's request for a rate increase. TECO was negligent in their duty to maintain trees in electric lines and 
replace rotten electric poles. Many trees went down, taking electric lines with them and damaging many properties in 
Tampa and now they want an increase in rates, this will place an already burden household, struggling with rising cost 
and damages from damages from two hurricanes. I ask that you deny TECO's request for rates. This is not an appropriate 
time nor are they deserving. Thank you, PamCannella, 813-293-3579. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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